

engineerina

November 23, 1971

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein 3300 North 56th Street Lincoln, Nebraska 68507

Dear Carl:

Thank you for your Reception Report postmarked October 9, 1971, in regard to our broadcasting on February 1, 1971.

Please accept my apologies for the dlay in replying.

I am sorry to advise you that apparently we never received your first report. If we had, it would have been answered, even late!

This letter is to confirm your inquiry as to your reception of Radio K O Y, 550 kHz, Phoenix, Arizona.

Cordially,

Roger E. Johnson Chief Engineer

emb